
Administrative Charging Committee 
Meeting – Cancellation Notice 
The Garrett County Administrative Charging Committee meeting 
scheduled for Monday, March 25, 2024 has been cancelled due to no 
cases to be presented. 

The next Garrett County Administrative Charging Committee meeting is 
scheduled for Monday, April 22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
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